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OFFICE ORDER NO. 472
Series of 2015

<

ORIENTATION ON SEXUAL HARASSMENT CASES
IN THE CIVIL SERVICE

In line with the training needs of CFO staff, the Civil Service Commission will
conduct an Orientation on the Sexual Harassment to be held on 21 April 2015,
Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the 9" floor, training room.

In view of the foregoing, all CFO personnel are directed to attend the said
orientation. The Migrant Integration and Education Division (MIED) is advised to
make the necessary adjustment in their work schedule so as not to hamper the
service to the clients. MIED personnel who will be present on the said orientation
are also tasked to re-orient those who will not be able to attend from their divisions

(e.g. NAIA and Cebu). Attendance will be checked by the Administrative and
Finance Division.

For strict compliance.
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SECRETARY IMELDA M. NICOLAS
Chairperson ¢

17 April 2015




